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Recognition for tax purposes:
The foundation is recognised as charitable and benevolent by the 
Munich Tax Office for statutory corporations under tax reference 
143/235/22201.

Audit:
The foundation accounts are audited annually by an independent 
audit company in the course of the annual audit of the trustees.

Foundation administration:
The Graf von Faber-Castell Children’s Fund Foundation is managed 
by the Kinderfonds foundation. This organisation supports private 
individuals and companies in the foundation and administration of 
charitable trusts. For further information, call +49 89 744 200 210 or 
visit the website at www.kinderfonds.org

Office address:
Kinderfonds – Haus des Stiftens
Landshuter Allee 11, 80637 München
Tel.: +49 89 744 200 210

Contact:
Faber-Castell AG
Press and Public Relations Office, Zhoan Tasdelen
Nürnberger Straße 2, 90546 Stein
Phone: +49 (0) 911 9965 5522
e-mail: press-office@faber-castell.de
www.faber-castell.com/childrensfund

Bank für Sozialwirtschaft München: Sort code: 700 205 00
Account for donations: No. 375 037 0037
Account for endowment contributions: No. 682 037 0037
If you provide your full address on the bank transfer, 
you will automatically receive a donation receipt.



Faber-Castell is a family company with worldwide operations that has felt a commitment to its social 

responsibility from its earliest days. For example, my great-great-grandfather, Baron Lothar von Faber, 

co-founder of one of the first workplace kindergartens, also constructed company housing and supported 

schools. My father, Count Roland von Faber-Castell, continued this charitable work and spoke emphati-

cally of the “law” of his forefathers that a company must also act with social responsibility. In March 2000 

I signed the Faber-Castell Social Charter which applies world-wide and includes, for example, the ban on 

child labour. 

	 Prompted by this responsibility, I set up a charitable trust for children in 2001, in order to sponsor 

the work of various humanitarian children‘s aid projects, above all in developing countries. We hope that 

this will give many children a fair chance in life. The foundation will specifically support kindergartens, 

schools, children‘s hospitals, orphanages and verifiably organised groups devoted to the care of children. 

Through the corporate commitment of Faber-Castell AG, in particular in Brazil, Peru, India and Indonesia, 

contacts exist to the above-mentioned fundraising groups, so that the foundation will be especially active in 

these countries. 

	 With your donation, you are directly helping needy children, particularly in developing countries. 

With the assistance of my colleagues I will personally ensure that 100% of all donations benefit the children 

in the form of quick, traceable and practical support.

				        Yours sincerely, 

Count Anton-Wolfgang von Faber-Castell surrounded by children from Chernobyl who spend an eventful day in Stein each year.

Dear Friends,


